
       
Save the Date!! 

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 5:30 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. 
Join us for our 

1st National Night Out! 

Norridge Park District
4631 N. Overhill 

The Norridge and Harwood Heights Police Departments, in conjunction with the Villages of Norridge and Harwood 
Heights, Norwood Park Township, Norwood Park Fire Protection District, School Districts 79, 80, 86 & 234 and the 
Norridge Park District are excited to participate in the 2022 Norridge Night Out.  National Night Out is an annual 
community campaign that promotes the relationship between neighbors and law enforcement while bringing back 
a true sense of community.  This community event will be held at the Norridge Park District from 5:30 P.M. to 8:30 
P.M. and will feature food, beverages, jumpy houses, face painting, photo booth, a D.J. and so much more. Mark 
your calendars and please plan on joining us on August 2nd. 


